June 11, 2014

Kansas Corporation Commission
Conservation Division

130 S. Market, Room 2078
Wichita, KS 67202

To Whom it May Concern;

I William James Lytton landowner at 8853 SW 95™ Augusta KS protest the proposed Scully A3
Injection well. Proposed well locatiof’N/2, N2, SE/4 and SW/4.

In this general area there approx 10 families which are totally dependent on well water, therefore this is
a major concern. Recent water wells drilled in this area at at depth of 120" have already shown the
contamination of salt water. Records show pressurized injection wells drilled to bury this waste deep
beneath the ground have repeatedly leaked, sending dangerous chemicals and waste gurgling to the
surface or, on occasion, seeping into shallow aquifers that store a significant portion of the nations
drinking water.

There is data that suggests earthquakes can be triggered by fluid injection. USGS studies and other
studies have found that at some locations the increase in seismicity coincides with the injection of
wastewater in deep disposal wells. Fluid injection near a fault under a certain set of conditions can
cause a fault to move, resulting in an earthquake.

As a landowner of this area, I hope you will address my objections to the permit as it is evaluated.
Regards,
o Gl (7
William James Lytton KCC WICH!7,
JUN 13 2014
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